
 

Welcome to the SiT newsletter! We're excited to share our project's early
activities and updates with you. In this edition, you'll find the presentation of our  
official project website.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/sit-sustainability-in-tclf
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556562224340
https://www.instagram.com/sit_sustainability_tclf/


Project website

On the website https://sitproject.eu/ you can find all important and relevant information
regarding the project “SiT – Sustainability in Textile, Clothing, Leather and Footwear”. 
The main page contains the most relevant information about the project, target groups,
project partners, news and events. You can also quickly access the information via the
bookmarks, which can be found right at the top of the homepage. 

Next to the bookmarks, you will also find a small flag that symbolizes the language in which
the page is displayed. Thanks to the diversity of project partners, the entire site is available
in up to 9 languages. Choose your language and find out more!

https://sitproject.eu/y


And if you don't want to miss anything, you'll find an online questionnaire for signing up for
newsletters under the Contact tab. Do not hesitate to recommend to your friends,
colleagues, contacts…

https://sitproject.eu/request-information-and-subscribe-to-the-newsletter/


Let's keep in touch!
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